
Procedures Responding to the COVID-19
Pandemic

The Bankruptcy Court for the Northern District of Indiana publishes the following
information in response to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

1. The clerk's office is CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC effective at 2:00pm ET / 1:00pm CT
on March 18, 2020.  

2. For individuals without the ability to file electronically through the court’s CM/ECF
system, all filings must be submitted via United States mail to the relevant divisional
mailing address. Additionally, special emergency filing arrangements may be made
by contacting our after hours number at (574) 968-BANK (2265).

3. Hearings currently scheduled for the next two weeks have been or will be
rescheduled or conducted telephonically.  Future hearings will be addressed as the
conditions warrant.  Case specific information will be provided in scheduling orders,
as appropriate, or otherwise communicated directly to the parties.  We also plan to
make call-in information available on our website.    

 
4. For information regarding a scheduled hearing, please check the docket.   If you

need more information, please contact the courtroom deputy for the judge hearing
the matter.  Contact information appears on the Judges’ Info tab on the court’s
website.  

5. As always, the court’s Electronic Case Filing (ECF) system is available 24 hours a
day, 7 days a week, for electronic filers.  

6. We will continue to monitor the situation involving COVID-19 and will communicate
any changes to our practice as soon as practicable.  Thank you for your cooperation
and patience.  

Christopher M. DeToro
Clerk of Court
March 18, 2020

NOTICE 


